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Vice-Chancellor
Ref. No.: VC/UBKV-3114 Date: 14 May 2020
AN APPEAL

Dear Teachers, Officers, Staff and Students of Uttar Banga Krishi Viswavidyalaya,

Hope this finds you and your families in good health and happiness.

You all would be well aware of the fact that the Nation and the world is passing through a very difficult
phase due to the onslaught of the
Coronavirus disease 2019 (COVID-19) caused by SARS-CoV-2. Though our Governments are trying to
do their best within their limitations, we are having to learn about the loss of lives on daily basis. Now we
are all governed by the provisions of the Epidemic Diseases Act, 1897 which have been invoked by the
Government. Thus, institutions like Uttar Banga Krishi Viswavidyalaya and we are all bound to follow
the instructions and guidelines of the Government issued from time-to-time till normalcy prevails as per
advise received from the District Administration. Importantly, you are all important to the University.
Gradually, the public transport systems are being restored by competent bodies. We do appreciate your
concern to reach the University premises wheresoever from you left in March 2020.

We very humbly request you all to kindly follow further instructions on the
website (www.ubkv.ac.in) and ensure NOT to venture on your return
journey to the University without informing us and without receipt of our
favourable consent in addition to the system made functional by the
Government.

In case there is any concern, one may please bring the same to the notice of the University Administration
through proper channel. However, all are hereby requested to avoid placing such concerns in social media
as these may attract the present provisions of laws related to cyber crime.

The University Administration has also noted that some good Samaritans from among the University
fraternity are making efforts to extend help to the needy at different campuses of the Uttar Banga Krishi
Viswavidyalaya. While the University Administration does appreciate such efforts, we also like to request
all concerned to kindly continue to extend such help following all instructions from the District
Administration under intimation to the University authority without compromising on the safety to the
residents of the campuses of the Uttar Banga Krishi Viswavidyalaya.

We are very grateful to you all for your discipline and patience. We very humbly request you all to kindly
continue to encourage your academic pursuits from wheresoever you are to scale newer heights and try to
maintain good health following all instructions provided from the end of our Governments from time-to-
time. I am sure together we all shall be able to overcome the difficult situation and reach good times at the
earliest possible.

Thanks in anticipation.

Warm regards and best wishes ....... stay safe, healthy, well; kindly convery our heartfelt regards,
Namaskar to your family members as well.

(C. Chattopadhyay)



